
St. John the Baptist School 

Hello St. John the Baptist School Families, 

Please Register! This is our biggest fundraiser of the year!  

Spring Dinner 2021 Virtual Extravaganza! April 24-May 1. https://qtego.net/qlink/sjbs Register 

online now for things already being offered.  We have had some wonderful people step up 

and are planning our annual Spring Dinner.  This is our biggest fund raiser of the year for our 

parish and school.  Last day to buy raffle ticket to count toward classroom competition is April 

30.  A timeline of events for the 2021 Spring Virtual Extravaganza is attached!   

ITBS test scores were sent home with the student in grades 3rd through 8th.  Please check 

your student’s backpacks for these test scores. 

Upcoming dates: 

April 19—Pajama day for the whole school 

April 19—D.A.R.E graduation 7:00 p.m. for 5th graders 

April 20—School Advisory Council—6:30 p.m. via zoom 

April 23—Bishops Day off—No School 

April 24– May 1—Spring Extravaganza  - online event https://qtego.net/qlink/sjbs  

April 26—Spring concerts will be recorded this week.   

April 30—Arbor Day 

April 30– Deadline for Service hours.  Hours not met and turned in will be billed in FACTS at 

the beginning of May. 

Service hour opportunity—Mowing and weed eating of the cemetery and school grounds. 

Please call Sue Stevens at 402-296-3139 or Larry Rolfson at 402-619-0029. 

May 4—National Teacher Appreciation Day 

May 7—Grandparents day program will be recorded and sent out after editing. 

May 9—May Crowning at 10:30 mass for 1st communicants to Crown Mother Mary in their 

1st communication outfits. 

 

https://qtego.net/qlink/sjbs
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May 13—Ascension—Holy day of obligation—No School 

May 14—Awards Ceremony 

May 17—8th grade Graduation—mass at 6:00 p.m. 

May 17—Servant Leadership, Wills and Remembrances and Passing of the lights ceremony 

May 19—Kindergarten Graduation—7:00 p.m. 

May 19—Last day for Pre-School 3 and 4  

May 21—Fun and Field day—Last student day 

 

Our St. John the Baptist family is holding strong, we don’t have any students in quarantine or 

positive cases this week.    

With the dial going down, St. John the Baptist will not be changing our protocols this school 

year.  What we are doing is working and we want to ensure that we will be able to finish 

the 2020-2021 school year strong and healthy.   

As of 4-15-2021, The Sarpy/Cass Health Department COVID-19 risk dial is under construction 

at this time. 

Please remember to practice good mask usage, hand washing, social distancing, and avoid 

large gatherings outside of the school building.  

Avoid the 3C’s—Avoid Crowded places, Confined spaces and Close contact (no closer than 6 

ft. for longer than 15 min.)  

Practice the 3 W’s—Wear a mask, Wash your hands often, Watch your distance.   

To subscribe to our school updates and receive notifications of new posts by email, please 
click https://stjbcatholic.com/home/parents-place-2. Scroll down and it is on the bottom right 
hand corner of the page. You can also follow us on: Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. 
 
Stay safe and healthy.  With God, we are stronger together! 

Linda Monahan 
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